
NATIONAL POLICE 
REMEMBRANCE DAY 

A commemoration of National Police Remembrance Day will be held to 
provide an opportunity to reflect on the bravery, selflessness and tragedy of 
police officers who have lost their lives whilst on duty and those who have 
passed since 29 September 2023. 

Acting Superintendent Ashley Mason, Inspector Joel Hughes and 
members of Wodonga Police Service Area extend an invitation to 
attend the Sacred Heart Church, 285 Beechworth Road Wodonga for 
a commemorative service at 10.30am on Friday 27 September 2024.  .

RSVP by 20/09/2024 – WODONGA-ADMIN-MGR@police.vic.gov.au 




